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Thursday, March 2, 2023 

2:20 p.m. Early Out 

Staff Meeting 

 

Monday, March 20, 2023 

No School 

Staff Collaboration 

 

Monday, March 27 to      

Friday, March 31, 2023 

No School 

Spring Break 

 

Thursday, April 6 

2:20 p.m. Early Out 

Staff Meeting 

 

Friday, April 7, 2023 

Good Friday 

School Closed 

 

Monday, April 10, 2023 

Easter Monday 

School Closed 

 

Tuesday, April 11, 2023 

Professional Learning 

No School 

 

Thursday, May 4, 2023 

2:20 p.m. Early Out 

Staff Meeting 

 

Monday, May 22, 2023 

Victoria Day 

School Closed 

 

Thursday, June 1, 2023 

2:20 p.m. Early Out 

Staff Meeting 

Being kind is a very simple choice 
we can all make. It shouldn’t just be 
a one-off random act, it should be 
something embedded in core 
values and ubiquitous in schools 
and communities…something lived. 
At CHSPS the PROUD behaviour 
matrix guides staff and students to 
develop ideals like kindness as 
something attainable rather than 
something superficial. Being 
attainable means actual work has 
to be put in and conversations have 
to happen. It also means being 
honest and forthcoming with 
information when things may not be 
going well. 
 
Kindness is 
being Prepared 
(attending school 
and meeting 
deadlines).  
Kindness is 
being Respectful (using 
appropriate language and actions). 
Kindness is about taking 
Ownership (accepting all 
individuals as unique). 
Kindness is being Understanding 
(being compassionate and building 
positive relationships). 
Kindness is maintaining Dignity 
(representing school and 
community proudly). 
 
As February wraps up with notable 
days and celebrations such as 

Random Acts of Kindness, Black 
History Month and Pink Shirt Day, 
March begins with a variety of other 
events that also promote the ideals 
deeply rooted in CHSPS’s PROUD 
behaviour matrix. Some of those 
events include Cultural Diversity 
Week (Australia), Elimination of 
Discrimination Day (United 
Nations), French Language Day 
(Canada) and World Down 
Syndrome Day (worldwide). 
Although many events have a 
designated day, week or month and 
they can be acknowledged at those 
specific times, there is nothing 

saying they can’t be 
recognized all the time. 
They can simply be 
lived…just like kindness. 
 
Thank you very much for 
your ongoing care and 
support for students and 

staff at Central High Sedgewick 
Public School.  
 
Feel free to contact me and/or Mr. 
Madison Nickel if you ever have 
any questions (email: 
rcowan@brsd.ab.ca, 
mnickel@brsd.ab.ca or phone: 
780-384-3817). 
 

Stay CHSPS PROUD everyone,  
 
Richard Cowan 
Principal 

Principal’s 
Message 

 



We acknowledge that the land on 
which we gather, traditionally known 
as asiniskawsipisis (Stoney Creek), is 
Treaty 6 territory and a traditional 
meeting ground for many Indigenous 

peoples. The land on 
which we are located 
provided a travelling 
route and home to the 
Maskwacis Nêhiyawak, 
Nakoda, Tsuut’ina 
Nations, the Métis, and 
other Indigenous peoples. 
Their spiritual and 
practical relationships to 
the land create a rich 
heritage for our learning 
and our life as a 
community.  

Treaty 6      
Acknowledgement 

 

Don’t be left out on Yearbook Day!!! 
 

Order your 2022/2023 Yearbook now!  
 

Scan here to order or go to www.jostensyearbook.com, 
or our school website.  

Yearbooks are $35 each. 

http://www.jostensyearbook.com


Citizens of the Month 

December 

Tony Yellowbird, Gr. 10 — A great 
student, who is friendly and 
hardworking, and always doing his 
best.  

Sam Liboiron, Gr. 11 — Takes 
responsibility for her school work, 
offers to help with Students’ Union 
and other tasks, friendly to everyone 
and tries her best in all classes.  

Kaleb Dempsey, Gr. 9 — Is a 
positive influence in Foods and 
other classes! 

Drake Gartside, Gr. 7 — 
Perseverance and helping in Grade 
2.  



Athletes of the Month 

December 

Taylor Price, Gr. 10 — For her 
commitment to the senior high 
basketball team and for always 
pushing herself to be a better 
athlete.  

Owen Pasztor, Gr. 12 — For his 
commitment to the high school 
basketball team.  

Katie Grant, Gr. 9 — For her 
dedication to basketball, awareness 
on the court and positive attitude. 

Jaxon Rombough, Gr. 8 — For being 
so encouraging to his teammates in 
basketball and for always trying his 
best in both practice and games.  



Thank you to Russell Moore             
for over 40 years of reffing! 

Thank you,  

Russell Moore! 



Hello BRSD families! 
 
Students from across the world want to join 
us in Battle River School Division. Are you 
able to help welcome them? 
 
We are seeking caring families to host 
students in their home during the 2023-2024 
school year. International student placements 
can range from one month to the full school 
year in duration, so you can choose an 
option that works for your family. 
 
Right now, we have students who will be 

joining us from Germany, Belgium, Spain 
and other European countries, as well as 

from Asia and South America. Hosting an 
international student can change their life for 
the better and will give your family the 
chance to learn more about other cultures 
and countries as well. Lifelong connections 
and friendships can be made. 
 
There is a $700 per month stipend provided 
to help offset costs. 
 
To find out more about the International 
Student Homestay Program, please contact 
Gail Rombough by phone at 780-781-0615 or 
by email at homestay@brsd.ab.ca. 
 
Thank you for considering this opportunity! 

International Student Homestay Program 

mailto:homestay@brsd.ab.ca


 

Office staff can be reached via email 

Email Angie and Melinda in the office. Please use 
chsps-aa@brsd.ab.ca to report student absences 
and any other messages you need to relay to 
office staff.  

mailto:chsps-aa@brsd.ab.ca





